
CEPP Meeting, February 24, 2004

M. Arnush (scribe), M. Fair, H. Foley, F. Gonzalez, C. Joseph, N. Merrill, R.
Rodrigues, P. Rubio, L. Simon, G. Thompson (chair)

1. Minutes: 2/17 approved
2. CEPP chair next year: MA
3. Academic Vision

∑ First-year Experience: MA and LS will draft a 1st-year proposal by the
end of spring break, ready for CEPP’s consideration at the 3/23 meeting.
GT and MA will attend the annual conference on the 1st-year experience
at Wesleyan on 3/17-18.

∑ GT is working with Joanna Zangrando  to arrange a meeting between the
LS faculty and CEPP. Tentative date: Fri., 2/27, noon, F/S club.

∑ CJ circulated from Phyllis Roth a “History of the Vision Statement” and a
“Summary of IPC Goals and Means,” which together read more like a
strategic plan than an academic vision, but nonetheless validate the
work of CEPP on vision.

∑ CJ shared with Academic Staff on 2/20 the possibility of tabling the
motion brought by CEPP at the 2/13 faculty meeting. Terry Diggory
subsequently suggested that CEPP bring the preamble rather 



interdisciplinarity and programs varies widely and frequently; and the
continuation of LS as a program, with 


